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Reentry from Jail Contract Executive Summary 

 

 

The purpose of this contract is to establish and maintain a reentry from jail service provider 

contractor to meet the needs of people incarcerated in and exiting the Denver jails who are 

assessed to be at medium to high risk of reoffending. The Second Chance Center has been 

awarded the contract through a request for proposal by the Crime Prevention and Control 

Commission.  The Second Chance center will provide services for medium to high risk people 

currently incarcerated in Denver’s jails and once they exit back into the community. 

 Second Chance Center will provide services by employing the Transition from Jail to 

Community reentry model.  Services will include mental health treatment, substance use treatment, 

employment services, housing services, basic needs, and harm reduction practices.  These services 

will be administered with the goal of improving protective factors and to reduce the likelihood of 

recidivism.  
 

 

Contract Description: 

The contract has a duration beginning 1/1/21 and ending 12/31/21. The maximum contract 

amount will be $$671,562.     


